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Today's Scripture November 24, 2024

HARVEST PARTY AND MERCY 
BOX UPDATE FROM JEN ROGERS
Thank you to all of the hands and servant 
hearts that put together our fall Harvest 
Party and our Mercy Boxes. What a 
privilege it is for me to serve alongside 
you! Please continue to pray for the 
families who attended the Harvest Party 
and the children receiving Christmas 
boxes here locally and abroad. With 
love, Jen Rogers, Deacon of Outreach

SAVE THE DATE FOR A 
CHURCH FAMILY MEETING
Our fi nal Wednesday Night Community 
Life event will conclude with a potluck 
and Church Family Meeting. Please 
plan to join us on December 4 at 6 
P.M. even if you haven't been coming 
to Wednesday evenings regularly. 

INDIA MISSION TRIP PRAYER 
CALENDARS AVAILABLE
Pastor Kirk will travel to India on a 
mission trip Nov. 11-25 to work with 
Calvary Boise's Pastor Tucker and Chris 
Smith. Pick yours up in the back of 
the auditorium to pray for this trip.

DECEMBER PRAYER 
CALENDARS AVAILABLE
Global Outreach prayer calendars 
are available now in the back of 
the auditorium for December.

Financial Update

Bulletin Updates 

PASSAGE: Psalms of Thanksgiving

TEACHER: Connor Farnworth, Calvary Boise

NO 'COMMUNITY LIFE 
WEDNESDAY NIGHT' THIS WEEK
Remember that we will NOT be meeting 
this week as it is Thanksgiving week. 

ASSISTANCE FUND FOR 
THANKSGIVING AND CHRISTMAS
If you need help or know of someone 
who could use some assistance 
this holiday season, please send 
a note to Ron Hilbrand. 

KATHY REITZ PASSED AWAY
Kathy (Rehberg) Reitz passed away 
Sunday night with her three kids, 
parents, and husband, Larry by her side. 
A celebration of life will be held Nov. 30 
at 10 A.M. at Living Hope Bible Church.

as of November 18, 2024

This Week's Giving $21,105

YTD Spending $467,836

Give online at 
colecommunity.churchcenter.com/giving

YTD Giving $459,681

VISITING RICH FLINTZER 
Rich has moved to a skilled nursing 
facility to begin the challenging work 
of stroke rehabilitation. More updates 
are available on Caring Bridge, 
but if you would like to encourage 
him with a visit and pray with him, 
please reach out to Nancy Binford 
Boehme at 208-869-1052. Tuesdays 
or Thursdays are best right now.

Q+A: SUBMIT YOUR QUESTIONS 
Submit your questions each week 
using Slido, a question submission tool 
designed for audience participation 
and engagement. Check 
out questions along with 
their answers on our 
website at colecommunity.
org/q-and-a. 

VALENCIA FLOOD AIDE 
DONATIONS FOR THE 
MATAMOROS'
Global Outreach workers, 
Allan and Patricia 
Matamoros, live in the 
Valencia area of Spain 
which was overwhelmingly fl ooded 
in late October. If you would like to 
help with the aid work going on to 
help those in their church, you can 
do so through their organization, 
ETHNE. Go to https://globalfellowship.
org/project/ethne-international-
development, and write 'DANA-
Valencia’ in the notes section.

THANK YOU TO OUR FALL 
CLEANUP HELPERS
Many thanks to all of the hands who 
helped clean up our grounds for the 
winter and the ones that prepared chili 
as well! Many leaves were raked and 
composted this weekend, and we're 
thankful to everyone who served together. 


